
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
                  

               

               
           

 
 

 

 
 

_________________________________________________ 

From: Hughes, Seamus 
To: "Sean McGuigan" 
Cc: Wightman, Stuart 
Subject: RE: RHI Changes 
Date: 17 August 2015 11:15:37 

DFE-107172

Good morning Sean 

We are still awaiting a decision from the Minister but the changes are planned for early 
October. Once we have clearance from the Minister the final policy will be published 
and I would expect this to be over the next week or so. 

Sorry I have nothing more definite at this stage. 

Regards 

Seamus 

Seamus Hughes 
Energy Efficiency Branch 
Department of Enterprise, Trade & Investment 
Netherleigh 
Massey Avenue 
Belfast, BT4 2JP 
Tel: 028 9052 9532 (ext: 29532) 
TextRelay: 18001 028 9052 9532 
Web: www.detini.gov.uk 

Please consider the environment - do you really need to print this e-mail? 
From: Sean McGuigan [mailto:Sean.McGuigan@actionrenewables.co.uk] 
Sent: 17 August 2015 10:52 
To: Hughes, Seamus 
Subject: RHI Changes 

Hi Seamus, 

I was wondering if you could give me a quick update on the status of the proposed changes to 
the Non-Domestic RHI before October. I know most of the industry are gearing up for the 

changes to come in around October 5th but I’m aware there has been no official announcement 
yet. Can you say when you expect an announcement to be made? 

Many thanks, 
Sean 

Sean McGuigan 
Project Manager 
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